
Project Update: November 2013 

We have been able to sensitise the community the importance of piggery in biodiversity 
conservation. Helped farmers to form groups, trained contact farmer whom their fellow group 
members had selected so as to go and train them in turn in their respective groups.  We 
announced that we want to support organised groups with piggery project, 18 groups applied but 
we solicited only five due to limited resources. A colourful community support with piggery 
project ceremony was held on 26th November 2013, gave two weaners per group. We partnered 
with Fauna and Flora International in extending the piggery project to one of the Batwa 
settlements. Thanks to Uganda Wildlife Authority who worked with us and supported us with 
means of transport and technical persons in the excises, also  government of Uganda, that gave us 
the local parish chief to work with us from the start up to this time. Details on 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Community-Initiatives-For-Biodiversity-
Conservation/307316092736060 
 

 

Among the supported groups, the iBatwa were also supported 

 

 

 

 

 

During the community support ceremony orientation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uganda Wildlife Authority helped us with means of transport 
during biodiversity conservation education and sensitisation. 
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